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19th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to share some significant news about the leadership at St Andrew’s Primary 
School. After a thorough and rigorous selection process, we are pleased to announce that Mrs. 
Anne Washington will be our new headteacher, starting in September 2024. She will be 
succeeding Mr. Marsh, who is retiring at the end of this academic year. 
 
Mrs. Washington is eager to build upon the solid foundations laid by Mr. Marsh. Her approach 
to education is deeply rooted in providing an inclusive and aspirational environment where all 
children can thrive and reach their potential. 
 
To help you get to know Mrs. Washington better, we have attached a pen portrait that outlines 
her extensive background in education, her community engagement philosophy, and her 
personal interests.  
 
We recognise the importance of a smooth transition for our children, staff, and the wider school 
community. Mrs. Washington will be involved in transition activities over the next few months, 
which will assist her in gaining a deeper understanding of our school’s operations and 
community as we prepare for the new academic year. 
 
We are immensely grateful to Mr. Marsh for his years of dedicated service and leadership. As 
we now look forward to this exciting new chapter at St Andrew’s, please join us in warmly 
welcoming Mrs. Washington to our school community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Joshua Mangas 
Chair of Governors 
St Andrew’s Primary School 
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